
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2022 

November Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

We have now reached the last part of the challenge for 
2022. 

I managed to make this month a bright gifting quilt with 
the Nov block, and I used the 6 squares per row option 
for the checkerboard part.  

You will notice that the alternate corners are a           
different colour when using an even number of squares. 
In the quilt lay the blocks so the corners are the same 
way up. 

If using the 9 square option ( or any odd number) all  
corner squares would have been the same fabric. 

 

I hope you have had fun playing along 
throughout the year, and that you now 
have added to your bank of ideas to use 
in future quilts. 

For December, I allow time to complete 
things you may have stared and need a 
bit more time to finish.  

It is also a busy time of year with 
school break-ups, end of year celebra-
tions, and preparations for Xmas, so we 
don’t need an extra challenge to throw 
into that mix. 

 

I wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and a wonderful Happy New Year. 

Enjoy your family & friends, and I 
will be back with a new challenge 
in Jan 2023. 

Best Wishes 

Jan P 


